VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT#8

March 19, 2024
The Village Mills Emergency Services District#8 met March 19, 2024 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Comm. Liles.  Present were Comm. McDonald,  Comm. Wornick, Comm. Miller, WVFD Chief Odom and WVFD Member Barnhill.
There were no Public comments.
The minutes of the February 20, 2024 meeting were approved with one change. The motion  to approve was made by Comm. Miller and seconded by Comm. Liles. The vote to accept was unanimous.

WVFD     There are currently 4 new members training. 

Building   Build-out progressing. Contractor is on another job at this time. 

Treasurer's report   Treasurer's report was read by Comm. Wornick.   There was a discussion about various expenses and Allocated Reserves. A motion to accept was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Miller. Vote to accept was unanimous. .

1) No discussion of the new contract for WVFD. Postponed until next meeting.

2) Discussion on tax request delayed until next meeting

  The April meeting was set for Tuesday, April 16, 2024

  A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. Liles and seconded by Comm. Miller The vote to adjourn was  

  unanimous.

